
 

 

 

  

 

 

For the April 23, 2019 Board of Education Meeting (#7) 

 State Interim Superintendent Sheila Alles will Visit Monroe Public Schools 

Friday, April 26, 2019 from 8:30 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. at Monroe High School. We look forward to sharing 

points of pride from each of our buildings. In addition, we will provide her with a tour of our amazing 

CTE programs as well as showcase our Continuous Improvement Strategic Plan, Instructional 

Infrastructure, and Intense Student Support Network services. 

 

 Monroe Youth Advisory Committee Global Youth Service Day Mobile Food Pantry, held on 

Saturday, April 13, was a huge success! Our student leaders helped to provide nearly 20,000 pounds 

of food to 610 people. Thank you to our partners MCOP, the City of Monroe and the Monroe Catholic 

Education Schools. 

 

 City of Monroe Arbor Day Celebration will be held at Manor Elementary School on Friday, April 26 

from 1-2 p.m.  Activities include presentations by various city and school officials, including a 

proclamation presented by Mayor Clark, the dedication of a ceremonial tree, Arbor Day 

presentations, and poems and art display courtesy of Manor Elementary School students. 

 

 This is Wish Week at Monroe High School. Students will have a week’s worth of activities and 

fundraiser culminating in a ceremony on Monday, April 29 during achieve time at which they will 

present a recipient with their wish. 

 

 Generation E Young Entrepreneur Showcase, is being held this Saturday, April 27 at Monroe High 

School. Approximately 150 student businesses and over 250 students will come together to 

showcase their businesses, products and entrepreneurial spirit. Our guest speaker is 2012 MHS 

graduate and young entrepreneur, Chloe Kinsey. 

 

 PEERS Foundation Distracted Driving Simulator, will be at Monroe High School on Monday, April 29. 

Sponsored by the Monroe County Prosecutor and La Z Boy, juniors and seniors at Monroe High 

School will learn how frequently they are distracted while driving and how to be a more 

conscientious driver. 

 

 Decision Day 2019, will be held at Monroe High School on Wednesday, May 1 and will be streamed 

live on YouTube and Facebook beginning at noon. Don’t miss this exciting event where seniors 

declare post-high school plans. 
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